Enclosures.

4th April, 1950

Dear Sirs,

We are in receipt of your letter of the
28th ultimo, and in compliance with your request,
we have pls asure in forwarding herewith the London
Reports (Rpt. 7b) Nos.G.1653/4 in respect of the
33 HP and 2% HP Fan Motors built by Messrs.
W.H.Allen, Sons & Co. Lta., Bedford, for Messrs.
Harland & Wolff Ltd., Nos. 1414 and 1415 vessels,

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS,

Per:

The Surveyors,

BELFAST.
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